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Port Blair dated the 25 May, 2017 ‘

The Divisional Engineer (SCP),
Fastern Telecom Project, ‘
ond Floor, Telephone Bhavan, ‘
Oppt to Bengali Club |
BSNL, Port Blair ‘

Sub: - Request for issue of entry permission for laying 24F OFC cable |

Sir,

along NH-223 road sides in Jarawa Reserve Area-reg

I am directed to refer to your letter No. DE/SCP/PB/27¢ JOFC “

Route Corr/2017-19/49 dated 11.5.2017 and to inform that the |

work of laying of 24F OFC cable along NH-223 road sides in the |

Jarawa reserve Area is warrant larger public interest, as such, the |

competent authority is pleased to accord permission to carry out the |

above said work in the Jarawa Reserve Area on the following

conditions:

1) Laying work of 24FOFC cable should be carried out under the|

2)

overall supervision of Executive Secretary, AAJVS ‘
The team should be escorted with AAJVS officials and Police‘l
Personnel. No member of the team shall interact with the Jarawa
tribes during the course of work.

The team should complete laying work before 2:00 PM and shall
leave the Jarawa Reserve Area by availing last convoy.

They should deposit the mobile phone, or any camera with the
Police Outpost, Jirkatang. No photography shall be allowed in the
Jarawa Reserve Area. The team should ensure that no cigarette,
alcohol, match box, lighter or any other inflammable articles shall

be carried in the Jarawa Reserve Area



